
	   COVENANT CHILDREN’S HOME

NEEDS FOSTER PARENTS  

& RESPITE PARENTS


The Covenant Children’s Home has partnered with Kid’s Central Inc. to license one of our two 
homes, Hope House, as a Large Foster Family Home able to accept large sibling groups.


We are in need of licensable foster parents for our second home, Faith House, and full/part-
time respite parents for both homes.


Each home is licensed to hold a maximum of 6 kids aged 
5-17.   Faith House may get licensed for younger siblings.


Hope House is now at full capacity with 5 kids, two sets of 
siblings.  


Faith House is being prepared for residency.


Five beautiful young faces are now looking at us 24/7 
wondering what’s for breakfast, snack, lunch, snack, dinner, dessert, snack!  Oh the energy!


We need additional staff for both houses. 


• Be on the lookout for single women and/or couples who are willing to be vetted for a role 
as respite parents.  The more respite parents we have between the two houses, the more 
flexible the hours will be.  We currently have one set of respite parents who come and live 
on site EVERY Thursday and Friday to give the Simmons a break.  Respite parents will 
need to pass background checks and do some training, TBD.


• We are in search for full time foster parents for Faith House.  They will need to be fully 
licensable foster parents by Kid’s Central before being given a final job offer by the 
Covenant Children’s Home.  Until that time, once they finish training, they could do 
respite care for Hope House.  


Reach out to our CCH Executive Director Kimberly Habedank for more information.


	 Kimberly Habedank

	 CCH Executive Director 

	 execdir@covenantchildrenshome.org

	 352-436-9899
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